
MINUTES – SELECTMEN’S MEETING – EMERGENCY MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 3, 2018 AT 7:00 P.M. 

MARSHFIELD TOWN HALL – SELECTMEN’S HEARING ROOM 

 

Present:  Michael G. Bradley, Chairman;  James J. Fitzgerald, Vice-Chairman; Joseph E. 

Kelleher, Clerk and Michael A. Maresco, Town Administrator 

 

Mr. Bradley opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m.   Mr. Maresco recommended that the Board of 

Selectmen call an Emergency Meeting to declare a State of Emergency because of the impending 

storm to hit Massachusetts on Thursday with heavy snow and flooding in the Town of 

Marshfield. 

 

Mr. Kelleher moved, seconded by Mr. Fitzgerald to declare a state of emergency beginning at 

midnight on January 3, 2018 through January 5, 2018 for the Town of Marshfield.  The vote was 

unanimous. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Michael A. Maresco 

Town Administrator 

 

Documents and exhibits presented at this meeting:  There were none. 

 


